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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am sure you are aware that Miss Dawson is due to have a baby early in the spring term and I 
know you will join me in wishing her well. 
 
Year Six is a very important year for the children so to continue with the positive start the 
class have made, Mrs Marshall is going to be moving from Y4 to Y6. Mrs Marshall has taught 
in Y6 for many years so knows everything the children need to know and do as they get ready 
for their SATs tests and their transition to Y7. 
 
Best wishes for Christmas and the new year. 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Hall 
Executive Head of School 
 


